
SECRET 

F.  MINUTES OF THE CONCLUSIONS OF THE FIRST INTERAMERICAN 

MEETING ON NATIONAL INTELLIGENCE 

In Santiago, Chile, November 28, 1975, the FIRST INTERAMERICAN MEETING ON 

NATIONAL INTELLIGENCE concluded with the participation of delegates from 

ARGENTINA, BOLIVIA, CHILE, PARAGUAY and URUGUAY, who agreed to make the 

following recommendations for future actions. 

RECOMMENDATIONS 

1.- From this date forward, initiate bilateral or multilateral contacts, upon the will of countries 

participating here, for the exchange of subversive information, opening their own, or new, 

information files in their respective Services. 

2.- We recommend the creation of a Coordinating Office, with the purpose of providing 

information on people and organizations linked to Subversion. 

3.- We recommend that the matter of establishing a System of  periodic contacts among the 

Intelligence Services be studied through the approval or modification of the proposal to 

regularize these type of meetings. 

4.- We recommend establishing a Coordination System through three phases of implementation. 

5.- The FIRST PHASE we recommend is the following: 

a.- The establishment of a complete Directory (Register) with the names and addresses of 

those persons working in Intelligence so as to be able to request directly from them 

any information on people and organizations directly or indirectly linked to Marxism. 

  









 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This document is from the holdings of: 

The National Security Archive 

Suite 701, Gelman Library, The George Washington University 

2130 H Street, NW, Washington, D.C., 20037

 Phone: 202/994-7000, Fax: 202/994-7005, nsarchiv@gwu.edu


